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Stagg Group makes $15,000 donation to Puerto Rico
Hurricane Relief Fund
September 19, 2017 - Front Section

Pictured above is Mark Stagg, center, with company employees loading a truck with building
supplies for the Puerto Rico hurricane relief effort. Stagg is holding a check for $10,000 donated to
the relief fund.

Bronx, NY The Stagg Group, a full service real estate development company, is donating a total of
$15,000 to the hurricane relief fund for Puerto Rico. The company is making a $10,000 donation to
Ayuda Puerto Rico through the Acacia Network. In addition, the company is donating building
materials valued at $5,000. “The tragic situation in Puerto Rico demands that we all pull together
and do what we can to help those severely affected by this terrible disaster. We are proud to
contribute to the relief effort as well as provide much-needed construction supplies,” said Mark
Stagg, President of The Stagg Group, a real estate company best known for the many units of
housing it has built in The Bronx and Westchester since 1996. He noted that anyone wishing to
donate can do SO through by visiting www.StaggGroup.com or
www.donatepuertorico.com/donate-today

Founded in 1996, the Stagg Group has been providing quality, affordable homes and apartments, in
the Bronx and Westchester County, for almost two decades. Mark Stagg built his first home in 1998
and has never looked back. Since then, the Stagg Group has built over 3,000 affordable units. The
company recently opened The Equestrian at Pelham Parkway, a new $35 million luxury apartment
building on a site that was once home to iconic horse stables.
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